Livestock Lottery

Lets Finish This Playground! The event will begin at
10:00 am on Saturday
March 23rd at West
Falmouth Swift Playground,
and will end at the
discretion of Delilah. There
will also be snacks and
refreshments available for
spectators to purchase.

We are selling rights to 64 3 square
foot sections that cost $20 each for
the benefit of the playground.
Delilah from Smithfield Farm will be
let to roam free, and the owner of
the square in which Delilah deposits
in first, wins $100.

To purchase squares, call Jake
Barry 774-392-4828 or mail a
check payable to "Together We
Can" with West Falmouth
Playground in the memo to PO
Box 1334 West Falmouth, MA
02574.
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